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Jane Rasely

From: kjell445@yahoo.com
Sent: Monday, October 14, 2019 9:08 PM
To: PCD; Heather Wright
Subject: Submittals as public comments on Winslow Hotel SPR/CUP 50880 and Appearance of Fairness 

Doctrine
Attachments: Review of Winslow Hotel- final101319.docx

TO: Planning and Community Development Department and PCD Director Heather Wright, 
 
I am requesting that the attached document, Winslow Hotel - Public Comment to the PCD 
Director and Hearing Examiner be added to the public comments on the SPR/CUP 50880 
application. 
 
I would request that this document be considered by the PCD Director in the report that is being 
prepared for the Hearing Examiner. I am also requesting that the document be made available to 
the Hearing Examiner as soon as possible. 
 
Kjell Stoknes 
 
 


